
June 4, 2024, City of Anaheim District 3 
Special Recall Election – Public Service 
Announcement 

The Orange County Registrar of Voters is committed to protecting each voter’s 
right to cast a ballot easily and securely. 

SANTA ANA, CA – May 8, 2024 – Voting in the June 4, 2024, City of Anaheim District 3 
Special Recall Election has begun.  

Ballots were mailed to all active registered voters in Anaheim, District 3 earlier this 
week. 

Voters will have four options to cast a ballot during this election: 

1. Mail the ballot on or before Election Day (no postage required). For mailbox 
locations visit ocvote.gov/mail 
 

2. Use one of two secure drop boxes located in Anaheim, District 3. For locations 
visit ocvote.gov/dropbox 
 

3. Drop off the ballot in-person at the Vote Center in Anaheim, District 3. For 
location information and hours visit ocvote.gov/votecenter 
 

4. Vote in-person at the Vote Center in Anaheim, District 3. 
 

The Registrar of Voters office in Santa Ana also has a ballot drop box and serves as a 
Vote Center for Anaheim, District 3, voters.  

The Vote Center in Anaheim, District 3 and the Vote Center at the Registrar of Voters’ 
Office open on May 25. Both Vote Centers will be open from May 25 through 8 p.m. on 
June 4. 

For a full list of voting locations and hours, visit ocvote.gov/votecenter 

Voters can also call our Voter Hotline at 888-OCVOTES or 888-628-6837 for more 
information. 

The Public Service Announcement (PSA) materials are available in English and four additional 

languages. To access the PSA materials, please visit: ocvote.gov/psa 

https://ocvote.gov/voting/voting-at-home
https://ocvote.gov/voting/voting-and-dropoff-locations-by-election
https://ocvote.gov/voting/your-in-person-voting-options
https://ocvote.gov/voting/your-in-person-voting-options
https://ocvote.gov/elections/city-of-anaheim-district-3-special-recall-election-public-service-announcement-assets


Other details about the June 4, 2024, City of Anaheim District 3 Special Recall Election 
can be found on the Orange County Registrar of Voters website 
(https://ocvote.gov/elections).  

# # # 

About the Registrar of Voters: 
The Registrar of Voters is responsible for conducting elections in the County of Orange, 
the fifth largest voting jurisdiction in the United States with 1.8 million registered voters. 
We are a County agency, which receives funding from the County's General Fund and 
periodic reimbursement from the federal government, the State of California and local 
jurisdictions. Read more >> 

Media Contacts: 
Enedina Chhim 
Registrar of Voters 
714-567-5197 
Mediasupport@ocvote.gov 

Source: 
Orange County Registrar of Voters 

NOTE TO EDITORS: For additional information visit the About Us page or call the 
Registrar of Voters media help line at 714-567-5197. 
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